
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Antonia Hover 
Wednesday, October 6, 2021 4:38 PM 
'tellteri@aol.com' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
10/6/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 11944-2021 

Subject: FW: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

CORRECTION 

Good Morning, Ms. Ellenbrand. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210000, and the Office of 
Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified . 

Thank you! 

Tom Hover 
CoVvLVvLL.s.sLoV\, t>e-putkj CLevR I 

FLovLclC! PubLLe, servLe,e CoVvLVvLL-.S.SL-OV\, 

2540 SV\UVvLC!Vcl OC!R, BouLevC!vcl 

TC! LLC! Vl Cl .s.see, FL 323 33 
PV\oV\,e: (Si'50) 413-G4G7 

From: Antonia Hover On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Wednesday, September 8, 202110:34 AM 
To: 'Theresa Ellenbrand' <tellteri@aol.com> 

Cc: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Morning, Ms. Ellenbrand. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Tom Hover 
COVvLVvLL-.S.SL-OV\, t>e-putkj CLevR I 

FLovfclC! PubL[,e, servfe,e CoVvLVvLL-.s.sfoV\, 

2540 sviuVvLC!vcl OC!R BouLevC!vcl 

TC!LLC! V\Cl.S.See, FL 32333 
PV\OV\,e: (Si'50) 413-G4G7 

From: tellteri=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io <tellteri=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Theresa Ellen brand 
Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 5:30 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

1 



2

Dear Commissioner 
 
I like FPL. Customer service is great. I know costs go up. But on a fixed income, my salary 
does not. Everyone wants a bigger slice of my pie....medicines, insurance, doctors, groceries, 
gas. My golden years are not so golden. Corporations on the other hand keep posting higher 
and higher profits and execs get bigger and bigger bonuses. How about taking a bigger piece 
of THEIR corporate pie. They can afford it more than we can and have huge budgets to play 
with to shift money around to cover the increase. Please. Thank you.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Theresa Ellenbrand 
2724 ARUGULA DR 
NORTH PORT FL, 34289-5262  

 

 




